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Hi,

| am living in Platform street Lidcombe and would like to raise concern in relation to the Organic Waste Transfer
Station proposed in church street Lidcombe.

Considering there are a lot of units and houses surrounding the proposed waste treatment plant, it is highly
unhygienic and would affect the people like us living in the area. Also church street is one of the main streets linking
the centenary drive for Lidcombe residents. This proposal is going to create a lot of traffic hassles using the church
street.

We strongly object to the location proposed for the waste treatment plant. Kindly consider a different location
which is away from the residents of Lidcombe.

Regards
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